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SRCD Signs on to ESA letter regarding the
relationship between the U.S. and the World
Health Organization (WHO)

The Society for Research in Child Development (SRCD) joins the Entomological Society of America (ESA) in a

letter addressed to Speaker Pelosi, Majority Leader McConnell, Minority Leader McCarthy, and Minority

Leader Schumer, expressing alarm at President Trump's decision to end the relationship between the United

States and World Health Organization (WHO). Withdrawing from the WHO represents a grave national

security risk, diminishes the world's research capabilities, and erodes the role of the United States in global

leadership. 

DOWNLOAD A PDF OF THE LETTER
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/US%20should%20stay%20in%20WHO%20letter%20July%202020.pdf
https://www.entsoc.org/

